
 
DO YOU LOVE BEING OUTDOORS? 

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN WILDLIFE? 
 
The California Department of Fish and Game has 
volunteer opportunities available for you to help 
monitor and preserve California’s native bird species 
throughout the state. 

 
The Mourning Dove Banding Program is 
looking for volunteers to help trap and 

band 4,000 birds this summer. 
 

Be a part of this comprehensive program and help 
ensure the continued success of this valuable game 
bird species. Training and materials are provided.  This 
unique experience allows volunteers a chance to band 
wild birds and work with CDFG biologists as part of the 
mourning Dove Banding Program, part of a cooperative 
effort among 24 states across the nation. 
 

TRAINING STARTS IMMEDIATELY!! 
 

For more information contact: 
Karen Fothergill @ kfotherg@dfg.ca.gov 

~OR~ 
Heather Hlusak @ hhlusak@dfg.ca.gov 

(916)445-3563 


